
 

 

 

 

 

September 4, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We want to officially welcome you and your child to Forsyth Road Elementary.  Starting school is an 

important milestone for children as they move from the home environment to being part of the school 

community.  We are very excited to have the class of 2033 start their learning journey with us this year. 

We want to thank you for your patience as our start up this year looks a little different.  Due to the 

uncertainty around the pandemic and the new school year, we were unable to send out gradual entry 

information during the summer break like we have in previous years.  Please find Forsyth Road’s 

Kindergarten gradual entry schedule attached to this email. 

Group A (Last Name A-M)  

Group B (Last Name N-Z) 

As you will see from the calendar, students will build up their time at school and begin full-time on 

Tuesday, September 29th (8:35 am-2:30 pm). 

Please note: 

• Start and end times for each day are listed directly on the calendar.  To avoid congestion, please 
do not arrive prior to the start time. 

• Please come to the exterior doors of the Kindergarten rooms, which are next to the primary 
playground (south side of the school).  You will see your child’s name posted on the window as 
to which room they will be entering. 

• If you have registered for the Surrey Blended Transition Model, your child will not be attending 
Orientation, as indicated on the gradual entry calendar.  Please wait for further information on 
the Surrey Blended Transition model. 
 

We will continue to share information with parents as it becomes available.  We look forward to seeing 

you soon and meeting with our new students. 

Thank you, 

Jane Forbes 

Principal 

Forsyth Road Elementary 
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